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 Meredith Whitten 

on behalf of the 

Covent Garden 

Community 

Association

OBJ2016/6916/P 12/01/2017  19:18:19 Objection. The proposals are out of keeping with adjacent buildings as well as the conservation area as 

a whole. (See CS5, CS9, CS14, DP24, DP25, CPG1 2.6 and CPG1 2.9.)

Any proposed infill development, particularly the façade and windows, should closely resemble the 

building before it burnt down in the early 1900s. See attached slide.

As illustrated in the attached slide and the applicant’s historic photos, the proposed shopfront is out of 

keeping with the past and existing period buildings. Additionally, the proposed residential door is not 

appropriate in the conservation area, as well.

Note that the CGCA is in discussions with the applicant regarding these proposals and we believe they 

are modifying the proposed façade and residential door.
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